
Dear Patient, 

The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) is now recommending that fully vaccinated people can resume indoor 
activities without wearing a mask.  As such, facial coverings will be optional for vaccinated patients and team 
members beginning Monday, May 24, 2021 unless local regulations require them by law.  Unvaccinated patients 
and team members must still wear face coverings, per CDC guidance.

• Glenwood Springs Office - Valley View Medical requires all patients to wear a mask upon entering the 
building.  

• Basalt Office - Regus office building no longer requires masks for fully vaccinated patients.
• Facial coverings are optional in the Glenwood Springs office for vaccinated patients and team members in 

our reception and fitting areas.
• Dr. Johnson will still require patients to wear a facial covering while in the testing area.

Please arrive 15 minutes early to check in and fill out any paperwork if needed. 

Our Glenwood Springs office is located in the Glenwood Medical Associates Professional Building at: 
1830 Blake Ave Suite 203 
Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 

Our Basalt office is located in the Regus Willits Town Center building at: 
310 Market Street
Suites 112 & 113
Basalt, CO 81621 

If you have any questions, please call our office at (970) 945-8989

We look forward to seeing you. 

Sincerely, 

Hearing Associates Inc 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS  
1830 Blake Avenue Suite 203 Glenwood Springs, CO  81601
BASALT
310 Market Street Suites 112 & 113 Basalt, CO  81621
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